
Welcome to  

Wyke Primary School 

and welcome to  

Wren Class! 

Share this little book with  

someone at home to help you 

talk about starting school. 

Have a lovely summer  

and we’ll see you in  

September - ready to learn  

and have lots of  fun. 



This booklet will tell you lots of  things about 

your new school and the people who will look 

after you when you’re here. 

 

All of  our classes are named after birds. 

The birds get bigger as you go up 

through the classes - just like the  

children do! 

Reception/EYFS are the Wrens 

Year 1 are Robins 

Year 2 are Owls 

Year 3 are Kingfishers 

Year 4/5 are Woodpeckers 

Year 4/5 are Falcons 

Year 6 are Herons 

In Wren Class we also have a teaching  
assistant to help care for you and help you to learn. 

 

Mrs Jones will be with us every day.  
 

 

 

 
 

 
   

Mrs Jones         

 
Here are some things you could do to help you be 

ready for school: 
 

Recognise your name - or (if you’d like to) you can try 
to write your name (with a capital letter ONLY at the 

start). 
Share a book with an adult and talk about the story.  

Use the toilet by yourself. 
Get dressed and undressed—learn to put your coat on 

and how to turn your clothes the right way out. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Have a look at this chart in with your school  
paperwork pack for lots more ideas! 



There are lots of  grownups to help look    
after you when you are in school. 

 

Mr Birkett is our headteacher and he 
looks after EVERYONE! 

 

 
 

Mrs de Villiers and Mrs Turvey will be 
your teachers.  

Mrs de Villiers will work in Wren Class 
on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Mrs Turvey will be your teacher on  
Thursdays and Fridays. 

 

 

There are lots of  lovely learning spaces 
in your classroom.  

Here are some of  them. 
 

Our making area 

The playdough station 

Let’s explore! 

Small World 

The home corner 

Our book corner 

Sand 

Our carpet learning space 



This is the school playground – you will 
spend morning and lunchtime playtimes 

here. You can play on the grassy field 
too when it’s dry. 

 

There are always lots of  grown-ups to 
look after you when you are outside. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We have lots of  things to do outside: two 
play trails; a teepee; a running track, 

bars to play on and lots more!  
Here is a picture of  one of  our  

play trails. 
 

 
 

This is our gazebo where you can do  

quiet activities if  you prefer that to the 

busy playground. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
We also have a friendship bench – if  

you’re lonely you can sit here and the 
children, or a grown up, will find you a 

friend to play with. 
 
 


